
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2021-2022               30 December 2021 
 
Dear parents and students,  

 
Welcome back! 

 
Hope you had a wonderful break and that you and your loved ones will be blessed abundantly in 2022. 
 
KHDA GUIDELINES FOR THE START OF TERM 2 
AUS follows the guidelines of the authorities closely, while taking all the necessary precautionary measures to 
keep students, staff and the rest of the school community safe and healthy. The sanitization of the campus and 
buses and other health and safety preparations to ensure the highest level of safety in school, have been done 
to ensure a safe start for everyone on Monday 3rd of January 2022 due to the changed weekends announced 
recently.  
 
The latest official protocols from KHDA for all private schools in Dubai has been attached for your reference. Till 
further notice no additional PCR test results will be required by our students to board the bus or enter the 
premises.  
 
Full face-to-face learning will commence at the start of Term 2 this coming Monday (3rd January 2022) and no 
live-stream lessons will be available for those who are absent from school. The usual school policy will be 
followed for absenteeism and it is the expectation from the authorities and the school that all students will 
attend. 
 
SCHOOL TIMINGS FOR THE FIRST WEEK BACK IN TERM 2 
During the first week back, from 3rd January (Monday) till 6th of January (Thursday), the usual school timings will 
be followed with school starting at 7.30am and closing at 1.45pm on those four days. Usual timings will be 
followed for the FS2 students. 
 
The first Friday, 7th of January, school will start at 7.30am as usual. The buses will leave at 11.30am and own 
transport students will be dispersed at 11.40am to allow everyone to reach home on time for the afternoon 
prayers. These same arrangements will be followed for the FS2 students on Friday 7th of January. 
 
Hopefully more clarity from the relevant authorities will be shared during this first week back to allow us to 
make better informed decision regarding possible changes in school timings for the future if required. We will 
keep everyone updated via Edu-Nation as we receive trustworthy and official information. 
 
ADMISSIONS FOR SIBLINGS FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR   
The admissions for siblings of our current students for the 2022-23 academic year already started and the 
relevant link is available on the new school website to initiate the registration process for siblings. 
 
If you have any queries with regards to this process, please contact the Admissions Officer on the following email 
address: admission@arabunityschool.ae   
 
Please stay safe and healthy!  

 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 
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